This year's Walk-A-Thon will take
place on Friday, October 10, 2025, at
The Key to Learning. The event will
begin at 8:15AM and conclude
around 12:00pm.

The Walk-A-Thon is a pledge-based fundraiser whe

re
students collect donations—either flat amounts or

per lap walked—from family, friends, and neighbors.

All proceeds go directly toward enriching our
campus environment.




